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DS:SJ 

 

21 October 2020 

 

The Chairperson 

CRC For Developing Northern Australia Ltd  

PO Box 1762 

CAIRNS  QLD  4870 

 

 

Dear Sheriden, 

 

The audit of CRC For Developing Northern Australia Ltd for the financial year ended 30 June 2020 is now 

complete.  We thank management and staff of CRC For Developing Northern Australia Ltd for their 

continued assistance during the course of the audit and look forward to our continued relationship. 

 

The general purpose financial statements with reduced disclosure requirements for 30 June 2020 will be 

certified without qualification. 

 

It should be appreciated that our audit procedures are designed primarily to enable us to form an opinion on 

the financial statements and therefore may not identify all errors in systems and procedures which may exist. 

We aim however to use our knowledge of the company gained during our work to make comments and 

suggestions which we hope will be useful to you. We did not note any matters to raise in this letter. 

 

If you would like to discuss the audit process further, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

Crowe Audit Australia 

 

 

 

 

Donna Sinanian 

Partner 

 

Enc. 


